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Sarah Habershon
fyi-request-8771-c32c9e4b@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Sarah

Thank you for your email of 27 September 2018 requesting the following information:

° All documentation for work conducted in collaboration with the Social Investment Agency,
including but not limited to briefing papers, speaking notes, presentations, analytics reports,

and correspondence.
All documentation and advice to the Minister and/or the Social Investment Board and/or the

Treasury relating to priority populations considered for Budget 2018.

Your request has been considered under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act).

Your request necessitates a search through a large quantity of information and meeting the original
time limit is not reasonably possible. For this reason, | am writing to extend the time limit for responding
to your request to 5 December 2018, in accordance with section 15A(1)(a) of the Act. We will try to

respond sooner than this date if possible.

To help us provide a more timely response, we would appreciate it if you could also refine the scope
of your request. As it is currently worded we are likely to decline your request under section 18(f) of
the Act as the information requested cannot be made available without substantial collation and

research.

We propose that in the first instance we collate and send to you a list of all briefings for each of your
questions, from which you would be able to request specific reports of particular interest to you.

In relation to your second question the Ministry proactively released a significant number of briefings
related to Budget 2018 that can be found at the below link. These may be useful to you.

http://www.education.govt.nz/ministry-of-education/budgets/budget-2018/budget-2018-information-
release/

You have the right under section 28(3) of the Act to ask an Ombudsman to review this decision. You
can do this by writing to info@ombudsman.parliament.nz or Office of the Ombudsman, PO Box 10152,

Wellington 6143.

Yours sincerely

Lorraine Monahan
Manager, Official and Parliamentary Information
Government, Executive and Ministerial Services
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